
Restaurant Le Petit Bedon 

 

CLOSING NOTICE 
 

It is with a great regret that we are writing to inform our customers that Le Petit Bedon is closing at 

the end of May 2020. Opened since 1998, we have been serving our kind customers for over 

22 years but we have decided to end our adventure and to move on for new projects. 

We apologize for this sudden decision and the inconvenience that may cause you. 

We truly appreciate your understanding.  

 

Thank you for your support and fidelity for 22 years, 

This is just a new beginning… 
 

From now on, Le Petit Bedon team and Patric are joining 

the Restaurant Pachon and Le Comptoir Occitan for a new adventure. 

The restaurant Pachon will include Petit Bedon’ specialties and 

the atmosphere to make it more cozy and warmful. 

The Pachon family and his team are looking forward to seeing you again in the near future. 
 

 

 

 

～  Restaurant Pachon    /    Le Comptoir Occitan  ～ 

 

                  
 

☎：03-3476-5025          ☎：03-3476-5166 

HP：http://www.pachon.co.jp 

✉：info@pachon.co.jp 

 

Address: Shibuya-ku Sarugaku-cho 29-18, Hillside Terrace B-1 Tokyo Japan 

(5 min walk from Le Petit Bedon, on the same street) 


